
From the Principal

In Revelation, we read of the magnificent 
moment when people from every tribe, nation 
and language will stand together and proclaim 
the glory of God. Salvation belongs to our God, 
who sits on the throne, and to the lamb.
Revelation 7:10.
Every person is made in the image of God, no 
exception, and reflects the creator in some 
way, bringing richness to the Kingdom. We can 
proclaim our unity as a created, equally valued, 
common humanity.  We celebrate the rich 
diversity of God’s created people and cultures 
and the variety of insights and responses that this 
offers. 
We also recognise that each people group falls 
short in serving God, creating tension when they 
are out of step with God’s design. As teachers 
grapple with diversity in their classroom, culturally 
and  socially (life style choices), they use the lens 
of the Gospel and ask some essential questions:

•	 Why are we all different?

•	 What do people/cultures have in common? 

•	 What do other cultures do better than us?

•	 How do we, as a school, embrace diversity?

•	 How can there be unity in Christ when there 
are such vast differences in culture and 
people?
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Events Coming Up

•	 Bike Week - 25 to 29 Nov
•	 Musical Evening - Thur Nov 28
•	 Prep/1 to Snug Village - Wed 4 Dec

Assembly

This Friday 22 November - ICAS awards at 
2:15pm
Next Friday 29 November - NO assembly (bike 
week)
Friday 6 December - Volunteers Thank You and 
Morning Tea at 9:05am
Friday 13 December - Christmas Assembly at 
1:45pm

Ride to School 
Ride to School on Monday morning with Mr 
Mumford, Mr Richardson and many more!

7:30am at the Snug start of the bike track 

or

8:00am at 32 Derwent Ave

Bring your bike, helmet, some determination 
and maybe a parent!  

Parents are definitely welcome!

Bike Week

Next week is our annual bike week. It is one 
event which started years ago and is often 
referred to as the children’s favourite week of 
the year. What does it involve?
Each child (K-6) brings their bike to school on 
Monday morning. It will need to be in good 
working order and please bring a well fitted 
helmet.
Throughout the day each class will go for a bike 
ride depending on their ability. The rides range 
from riding around the turning circle and along 
Endeavour Avenue, through to riding to Dru 
Point and Snug along the bike track. 
During recess and lunch children are also 
encouraged to ride on the oval, dirt pile and 
basketball court.
Riding bikes is great for physical fitness, 
learning road rules and creating an awareness 
of others around you.

Extra teachers will be on 
duty to ensure safety for 
all students.
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Oliebollen at the Huon Show

Last Saturday Channel Christian School, once again, sold 
Oliebollen as a fundraiser at the Huon Show. 

We have become a well sought after stall, with people 
lining up at 8:15am asking for our “Breakfast for 
Champions”! 

Leah and Jeremy Verdouw, together with a team of 
volunteers, worked tirelessly in the week before the 
show and on the day. 

They had fun, enjoyed being inside a warm shed and 
made new connections. They cooked and sold close to 
4000 Oliebollen to raise a record breaking amount of 
$3730.37. I also want to acknowledge the volunteers 
who weren’t actually there on the day but helped 
with babysitting, as well as weighing and bagging 
ingredients. THANK YOU to all who helped make the 
Huon Show Oliebollen Stall another huge success.

Please note your bookings for 2019 do not roll over 
for 2020. If you require care for 2020 you will need to 
book your sessions ASAP via email only.

tarryn@sharingthecare.com.au 
courtney@sharingthecare.com.au

These spots can fill very quickly. Please hurry so you 
don’t miss out!

Prayer Points  

Pray for safety during Bike Week.

Praise Points

Be thankful for the miracle of new life. We welcome the safe arrival of Hope,  
a little sister for Xavier, Adlai and Phinehas. 

http://tarryn@sharingthecare.com.au
http://courtney@sharingthecare.com.au

